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Comments: I am opposed to any more of locking the public out of public lands, the public lands should be for all

users not just the "Quiet Users". We need more places to ride our Atv's, side by sides, motorcycle's, mountain

bikes and snowmobiles. We do not need any more Wilderness or Defacto Wilderness, IRA's or the like. PLEASE,

consider the others who use our public lands! We (my husband and I) are getting up in years and cannot walk

our PUBLIC LANDS anymore but still love to get out and see our beautiful lands, wildlife and vegetation and

have had to switch over to a side by side due to health issues and it is very disheartening to be locked out of

places we have used for years. We are both NATIVE MONTANANS who have given back to our communities

though volunteer programs (Hunter Education, Special Olympics, Trail Work, On the Right Trail Program and

more).


